
Investing in Illinois: A Nicor Gas System Improvement Initiative is a 
multi-year initiative to modernize aging natural gas infrastructure. 
Nicor Gas, with its contractor NPL, will be modernizing the system 
that delivers natural gas safely and reliably to your neighborhood 
and we want to keep you informed of our work. 

Beginning in October 2021, Nicor Gas’ contractor, NPL, will be replacing a segment of 
4-inch natural gas pipeline along Army Trail Road between Billy Burns Road and Keil Street. 
To ensure safe transportation conditions for residents during construction, select lanes 
and roads may be temporarily closed as the project progresses. Detour signage and other 
traffic control devices will be set up for residents prior to any street closures. Our goal is to 
minimize any traffic-flow disturbances and pedestrian inconveniences during construction 
and restoration of the area. 

Construction is anticipated to conclude by November 2021. Nicor Gas customers will  
continue to receive natural gas service during the construction period and this project is 
not expected to cause service interruptions. If it is determined during the project that  
your service will be interrupted, you will be contacted directly by Nicor Gas or NPL.  
Nicor Gas is working closely with community leaders to reduce the impact this work  
will have on local roads.

Enhancements
to your natural gas system in Wayne

Restore Landscaping & Pavement
Nicor Gas, or one of its contractors, will restore landscaping and paving impacted by our 
construction to the condition in which we found it. Temporary restoration of some areas 
may be necessary until permanent restoration can be completed.

For Your Information
These improvements are part of the Natural Gas Consumer, Safety & Reliability Act and 
costs are recovered under the Qualified Infrastructure Charge.

Our Commitment
We take great care in implementing construction practices that limit disturbances and we 
understand your time is valuable. We appreciate your understanding and thank you for 
allowing us to continue to provide our customers with safe and reliable natural gas service.

Questions?

Project Related
Joe Gaca: 708.243.5317
jgaca@southernco.com

Landscaping & Paving
J.C. Premer: 630.239.2212
jpremer@southernco.com

For more information
nicorgas.com/WorkInYourNeighborhood
630.388.3333 
G2investinginillinois@southernco.com 
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